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AUSTRALIAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

Question No. 8

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 2009:

Provide the total cost to the Commission for officers to attend the Durban Review Conference.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

After final acquittal, the total cost of the attendance was $27,839.05.


